
	
Re-entering	Kids	Ministry	
We	are	excited	to	get	back	together	at	YOUR	CHURCH	NAME.	We	are	also	aware	that	these	are	still	very	
uncertain	times.	We	want	to	reassure	you	that	we	are	taking	every	precaution	to	keep	you	and	your	
family	safe.	Our	nursery	has	always	been	committed	to	the	safety	and	wellbeing	of	your	kiddos.	We	
have	had	cleaning	procedures	and	guidelines	in	place	before	this	virus,	and	we	will	continue	with	those	
procedures	while	also	adding	any	new	recommendations	by	our	healthcare	providers.	We	want	to	make	
you	aware	of	what	to	expect	when	you	arrive	in	our	nursery	at	YOUR	CHURCH	NAME.	

• Your	child	will	be	checked	in	our	facility	like	normal.	
• Please	LABEL	EVERYTHING	YOUR	CHILD	BRINGS	INTO	THE	NURSERY.	We	want	to	ensure	children	

do	not	get	personal	items	mixed	up.		
• Only	one	adult	per	family	will	be	allowed	to	accompany	the	children	into	the	nursery	wing.	This	

is	to	ensure	social	distancing	and	to	keep	us	in	compliance	with	the	governor’s	current	
guidelines.		

• Parents	will	only	ENTER	through	the	EAST	entrance	and	EXIT	through	the	WEST	exit	for	drop	off	
and	pick	up.	Traffic	will	only	flow	one	way	down	the	hallway.		

• Only	one	family	will	be	allowed	to	stand	at	a	nursery	door	at	a	time.		
• Therefore,	only	4	families	will	be	allowed	in	the	hallway	at	a	time.	
• Upon	arrival	into	the	church	building,	parents	will	be	asked	to	sanitize	their	hands.	
• Once	in	the	nursery	hallway,	children	2	and	older	will	stop	at	the	workroom	sink	and	wash	their	

hands.	We	will	have	someone	there	to	assist	with	this	process.	Children	under	2	will	be	given	to	
the	nursery	worker	in	their	classroom,	and	the	worker	will	wash	the	child’s	hands	in	the	
classroom	sink.	

• Diaper	bags	will	be	left	outside	the	classroom	door.	Workers	will	Lysol	the	diaper	bag	and	then	
bring	it	into	the	classroom.	

• Our	nursery	workers	will	be	washing	the	children’s	hands	throughout	their	time	with	us.	They	
will	also	use	hand	sanitizer	if	pre-approved	by	the	parent.		

• After	services,	all	toys	are	taken	out	and	disinfected.	All	surfaces	are	cleaned	thoroughly.	
• Between	the	9AM	service	and	the	11AM	service	we	will	use	a	completely	new	set	of	toys	in	each	

classroom.	All	surfaces	will	be	disinfected,	and	our	employees	will	be	changing	smocks.		
• When	taking	children	to	the	potty,	only	two	children	will	be	allowed	in	the	restroom	at	a	time.	

We	will	have	tape	placed	on	the	floor	for	the	other	kids	to	wait	outside	the	bathroom.		
• All	nursery	workers	will	have	their	temperature	taken	upon	arrival	to	IBC.	Any	employees	with	a	

fever	will	not	be	allowed	to	work.		
• Families	must	complete	the	pre-registration	form	before	arrival	to	the	nursery	(this	will	be	

emailed	to	you)	
• Children	who	become	symptomatic	while	in	our	care	will	be	removed	immediately	and	the	

parents	will	be	notified.		
• Any	child	who	has	had	fever	within	the	past	48	hours,	cough,	shortness	of	breath	(for	any	

reason),	or	has	been	in	contact	with	anyone	who	has	tested	positive	for	COVID-19	will	not	be	
allowed	in	the	nursery.		

• It	is	our	number	one	goal	to	provide	a	loving,	safe,	Christ-centered	environment	for	you	and	
your	family.	


